Mr. John W. Bumm,
Dean of Men,
Stanford University,
California.

Dear Johnny:

The pamphlet from the MacMillan Company has just come to my desk announcing your new "Basketball Methods". The whole get up sounds very interesting, and we are ordering some for our physical education library. Of course, we will be happy to use it as one of our reference textbooks on basketball.

We note that the book will be published in Jume, so I imagine if we will fire the order in now the books will be forthcoming soon. It will indeed be a pleasure for me to peruse it.

I trust that the book will be highly successful, both as a means of income and as a source of gratification to you in your effort.

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH